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a council under the auspices of the Department of Home
Affairs which examines films to see whether they should be
shown on television or not, and it is called the Film and
Publications Board.

In conclusion, we must work hard, with determination and
dedication in order to build a true nation that has selfrespect, particularly in reviving our families with love so
that our children grow up with sincerity and respect. Let
us not be like the DP and become chrysalises who do not
know where they come from and where they are going to; so
said hon Opperman.

We as women should play a role in building this nation, our
children in particular. In 1956 we were able to fight
against pass laws and we succeeded because we were one. So
what can stand in our way today? Even the Holy Book agrees
with us. It says that a wise woman builds her house, but a
stupid one destroys it with her own hands.

By all of us working together we will succeed.]

Mrs C DUDLEY: Chairperson and Deputy President, moral
regeneration sounds good, but what exactly do we mean?
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Biblical morality, for example, is diametrically opposed to
the morality which is diligently promoted in South Africa.

Humanism now dictates the new South African and new world
order. This new order does not seek to restrain and punish
evil and to protect good, but seeks to change and reform
mankind through laws and policies which, they say, will
free us from every evil. The Equality Act, for example,
designed to free us from prejudice, entrenches homosexual
rights and renders Christians guilty before equality courts
for simply quoting the Bible. Poverty, on the other hand,
has been addressed globally through population control
conventions which South Africa is party to, resulting in
measures like CTOP which today has provided for the legal
abortion of 230 000 unborn South African babies and
pressure on health workers to participate in abortions
against their will.

I would like to tell the hon Deputy President that this is
a lack of respect for life. Indeed, hon Dorothy, why should
our children trust us? HIV/Aids also conveniently
contributes to population control, and natural health and
antiretrovirals are obviously a spoke in the wheel, while
starvation due to land grabs also proved useful in reducing
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numbers in Africa and ensuring dependency. The gambling and
lotteries Act is an ingenious way to divert attention and
ensure no real solutions to the curse of poverty.

Solutions to health issues are also very interesting. A
euthanasia Bill hovers in the wings ready to help people to
choose to end their lives - an innovative solution to old
age, Aids, disability and other ailments.

Presently though, abortion, oral sex, masturbation,
homosexual lifestyles and condoms pose as life savers, but,
in fact, are designed to achieve population targets.

I would like to tell the Deputy President that with regard
to moral regeneration this is just the tip of the iceberg.
Now anyone, like myself, who opposes the humanist in this
plan of salvation by law and liberal policies, is by their
definition an evil person conspiring against the good of
society. We should not be deceived. Moral regeneration is a
smoke screen. It is simply a call for more freedom to sell
and use pornography in spite of rape statistics,
legalisation and decriminalisation of prostitution,
deconstruction of marriage and family, more homosexual
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rights, sex tourism, condoms, and blatant advertising of
licentious sex.

Health workers are forced against their will to violently
remove tiny unborn babies from their mothers' wombs and
carry their little bodies to incinerators, there is more
freedom to gamble, no discipline for children who
apparently are just naturally going to get the urge to do
what is right and of course more protection for criminals
and definitely no punishment. These are all rights
protected under the Constitution and fiercely defended by
politicians in the ANC, the DA and most other parties
despite the disastrous consequences to family and society.
Now then, how do we transform a society that demands every
decadent freedom but despairs at the resulting chaos and
destruction those freedoms inevitably bring?

This is a society which has bought the lie that the very
laws, policies and behaviour that have morally bankrupted
society will save it.

The DEPUTY CHAIRPERSON OF COMMITTEES: Hon member, your time
has expired.
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Mrs C DUDLEY: Chairperson, at this point I will protest the
ridiculous silencing that small parties have to handle in
terms of the three minutes. [Interjections.]

The DEPUTY CHAIRPERSON OF COMMITTEES: Hon member, your time
has expired.

Mrs C DUDLEY: Chairperson, it is ridiculous. What can be
said on this important subject in three minutes?
[Interjections.]

The DEPUTY CHAIRPERSON OF COMMITTEES: Order!

Mrs C DUDLEY: Chairperson, what can be said in three
minutes? It is a life and death issue. [Interjections.]

The DEPUTY CHAIRPERSON OF COMMITTEES: Order!

Mrs C DUDLEY: Chairperson, it amounts to a silencing of any
other voice. [Interjections.] [Time expired.]

Mnr P J GROENEWALD: Mnr die Voorsitter, ons is besig met 'n
debat oor morele vernuwing om die sedelike karakter van die
samelewing te herstel. As ons so 'n debat voer, dan moet

